BADER FARMS ET AL V. MONSANTO ET AL EXHIBIT PLTF-1282

From:

Paul Rea [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=668948E7C6F841389D3CB62EAB0F1CAC-REAP]

Sent:

12/14/2016 6:47:04 PM

To:

Fredric Scott Kay [scott.kay@basf.com]; Scott R Hellofs [scott-richard.hellofs@basf.com]

Subject:

FW: Meeting with EPA - bottom line

## Paul Rea

Senior Vice President - Crop Protection North America

Phone: +1 919 547-2010, Mobile: +1-919-590-7440, Email: paul.rea@basf.com

Postal Address: BASF Corporation, 26 Davis Drive, 27709-3528 Research Triangle Park, United States



## We create chemistry

From: Maximilian M Safarpour

Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 12:51 PM

To: Markus Heldt <markus.heldt@basf.com>; Paul Rea <paul.rea@basf.com>; Juergen Huff <juergen.huff@basf.com> Cc: Juergen Oldeweme <juergen.oldeweme@basf.com>; Melanie Bausen <melanie.bausen@basf.com>; Juergen Alfred Lux <juergen-alfred.lux@basf.com>; Harald Seulberger <harald.seulberger@basf.com>; Rainer von Mielecki

<rainer.mielecki@basf.com>

Subject: Meeting with EPA - bottom line

Dear all,

We would like to share the outcome of our meeting yesterday with EPA management.

EFED management informed us that they have a defensible assessment based on bridging the DGA salt with BAPMA salt. This means they will be able to justify the removal of the temperature restriction and be able to grant the use with the same buffer distance as VaporGrip.

They clearly indicated that the BAPMA salt continues to be a concern due to its properties (toxicity and volatility). This again shows the need to internally work on alternatives with highest priority.

We emphasized our commitment to product stewartship in the fields.

We encouraged the management to finalize the approval and they indicated to do their best to finalize it before Christmas.

EPA indicated that vocal NGO "Save our crop coalition" has visited with EPA and encouraged the approval of Engenia for soybean and cotton uses.

Incoming new administration in EPA will not have impact on pesticide regulations in short term. Nevertheless we expect that new players will come into place due to the retirement of director of OPP and Assisstant administrator of EPA (Jim Jones and Jack Housenger).

They expect that the main focus of the upcoming administration at the EPA will be global warming, clean air act and

CONFIDENTIAL MDL\_BASF304427

clean water act, but the policies on Pesticides will not be impacted in the near term.

We emphasized our commitment towards sustainable agriculture including product stewardship.

We highlighted our next wave of innovation such as 750F, 450I and the importance of biologicals/FCC.

At the end of the meeting we appreciated their cooperation, acknowledging that EPA and our industry is facing a tough political environment these days.

Regards,

Juergen, Juergen and Max

Sent from my Windows Phone

CONFIDENTIAL